
 

 

 

 

FIP World Padel Championships, South American Female Qualifiers in Chile from August 30 to September 1 
 
Another major event is on the calendar leading up to the FIP World Padel Championships 2024. Chile will host the 
South American Female Qualifiers for the World Championships, organized by the Federación Nacional de Padel de 
Chile. The event is scheduled from August 30 to September 1st in Viña del Mar, with teams from Chile, Ecuador, 
Paraguay, Venezuela, and Uruguay competing. Up for grabs are two places for the final stage of the FIP World Padel 
Championships to be held in Doha, Qatar, from October 28th to November 2nd. 
 
“The South American FIP World Padel Championships Female Qualifiers represent a prestigious piece of the great mosaic 
of qualifying tournaments that will lead up to the FIP World Padel Championships 2024 – said Luigi Carraro, president of 
the International Padel Federation –. The great team events organised by the FIP with the collaboration of the host 
countries and their federations have so far shown how these competitions are able to ignite the passion of all those who 
love padel. I would like to thank Fabián Parolin, president of FEPACHI, and all those who have collaborated and will 
collaborate in the realisation of this great event”. 
 
“It’s a pride to host, for the first time in our country, a World Championship qualifying event with the participation of Ecuador, 
Paraguay, Uruguay, Venezuela, and Chile – said Fabián Parolin, president of FEPACHI –. We eagerly await the 
competition that will award places for the FIP World Padel Championships”.  
 
Meanwhile, from August 2nd to 4th, Montevideo (Uruguay) will host the South American Male Qualifiers for the FIP 
World Padel Championships. In this case, the participating teams will be Uruguay, Ecuador, and Venezuela. 
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